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Notice
Pursuant to Advertisement No.4295/0SSC dated 23.12.2021 & in continuation

to Notice No.4446/0SSC dated 29.06.2022, the Main Written Examination for the post of
Sub Inspector (Traffic)-2021 scheduled to be held on 21.08.2022 is hereby re-scheduled
to 09.09.2022 and 10.09.2022 due to some unavoidable circumstances. Candidates are

advised to keep constant touch with the Commission’s website to know further updates.

By order of the Commission
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